
COUNCIL MEETING – 22 JULY 2020 

QUESTIONS AND STATEMENTS FROM MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC 
 

1. Andrew Thorpe-Apps on the West Chelmsford Masterplan and Proposed Bus Link – to be 

put in person at the meeting 
 

At last week’s Policy Board meeting the Administration brought to the agenda the proposed 
Master Plan for the Warren Farm development with the recommendation of taking it to 
Cabinet for approval. However, at the meeting two Cabinet Members opposed parts of it 
and one seconded an amendment that the Plan be reviewed and this was agreed. Does this 
not show that the Liberal Democrat Administration is not fully backing their own Local Plan, 
which they recommended to Full Council in May, and which states that a bus link must be 
included for the proposed development at Warren Farm? 
 


